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In the Golden 

Book this week 
 

Class 1 

Cristian & Jaxon 

 

Class 2 

Ava & Elliott 

 

Class 3 

Whole Class 

 

Class 4 

Whole Class 

 

Class 5 

Maya & Ivy 

 

Class 6 

Nevaeh & Jaxon 
 

Nursery 

Tymon, Ophelia & 

Maverick 

Donnington Wood Infant School & Nursery 

Newsletter 
Friday 26th April 2024 

On Thursday Classes 3 & 4 visited Ironbridge as part 
of learning about local history. They had a fantastic 
visit and enjoyed seeing the bridge and walking over 
it. 

This week we are featured in a press release from Telford & Wrekin following the 
paving work completed by Lovell during the Easter break. There is a link to the 
full article on our Facebook page.  
During last week and this week, teachers in school have spoken with 
lots of parents to update them about their child’s progress and next 
steps. We hope you have found these phone calls and meetings useful. 
If you haven’t managed a phone call or meeting then please let us 
know, so that one can be arranged with your child’s teacher.  

possible.   

Jigsaw 
Next week we are 

looking for people who 
show respect in how 
they treat others.  

Next week’s word…. 
 

outrageous 

Attendance 
Whole School– 94.41% 
Class 1— 85.10% 
Class 2— 95.37% 
Class 3— 95.24% 
Class 4— 97.37% 
Class 5— 100% 
Class 6— 95.17% 
 

Lates = 24 

Lost Learning = 3 hours  
 

Early Bird = Class 3 

Office opening times 
The office is open for phone calls or visitors from 8:30 
to 4:00. If you phone before or after these times then 
please leave a message on the answerphone. You can 
email donnwood.infants@taw.org.uk at any time of 

the day (or night) and staff will read your email 
during office opening times.  

Breakfast Club 
7:45—8:40   £2 per day 

More information from the office. 
Please come to the main front 

door for Breakfast Club. 

Dates for the Summer term 
Monday 6th May Bank Holiday 
Friday 24th May  break up for half term 
 

Monday 3rd June  back to school & nursery 
Friday 19th July  end of term 

Bikes & scooters 
We have had a number of 
children riding bikes and 

scooters on the school site. 
Please can you make sure 
children push their bikes 
and scooters at all times 

on site. This is 
to keep 

everyone safe.  

Medication 
If your child requires prescribed 
medication during the day then 

please go to the office to complete 
a permission form. The medication will need to be 
have the original packaging and label from the 

pharmacy. We are also able to give over the counter 
pain relief (such as Calpol) with permission. Full 

details can be found on the website in our 
‘Administration of Medication’ policy 

PE in school 
 

Children in school must 
wear school uniform 

everyday and have their PE 
kit in school all week. PE is 
a requirement of the EYFS 
and National Curriculum. 

 

Reception PE 
Monday & Friday 

 

Year 1 PE 
Tuesday & Friday 

 

Year 2 PE 
Tuesday & Friday 
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